
CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB  
P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94550  

 
 

There was a good turnout (seven active jumpers  + Friends) at the October jump day, 
resulting in excellent times for many.  I believe Bill Stanley filmed it at least 
4 excellant dives... well okay, some were just good dives. 
 
There was also a good turnout (10 Members  plus a brief visit from two of the local police) at the 
last general meeting. Ken Burker won the first jump ticket and Peter 
Kalthoff  won the other. 
 
Nominations for next year's officers closed at the end of the October 13th 
general meeting.  The ballots will be mailed later this year. 
 
Visit <http://www.crocuta.com/CPC/>, to see pictures provided by Kent. This 
site also has many other Cal Club activities and other great activities, well 
worth a visit.  
 
Calendar:  
 
B.O.D. Meeting: 6:00 P.M. Saturday, November 10th Allen Silver's 
  
Holiday Party: Saturday, January 12th, Springtown Association, 
Livermore 
The details will be mailed later this year.(sound Familiar?)  
 
To help with decorations, please contact Madalyn Drago; phone (650)359-1227 email 
madalyn@crocuta.com  
 
To RSVP, please contact Charloa Burker; phone (925)447-1624 email 
103710.2663@compuserve.com  
 
To help with cleanup, please contact Charloa above or Mike Ogden: phone (925)634-0575 
email miknalis@jps.net  
   
General Meeting: 6:00 P.M. Saturday, February 9th Livermore Airport  
 
Jump Day: None schelduled...but if the weather is good, who knows? 
 
This unofficial publication is dated 10/30/01 
 


